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Newsletter 
What a soggy end to the first half term - I am so impressed with the children’s attitude to learning 

and their behaviour this half term and look forward to it continuing when we return. 

We said goodbye to Mrs Adamson in assembly today and wish her well in her new school. I know 

you will make Mrs Middleton feel very welcome when she starts with us. 

Have lots of fun over half term and stay safe if you visit any firework displays. 

See you all when we return on Monday 6 November. 

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Orange class for a weekly attendance of 99.26% 

 

Class Achievers 

On Monday 6 November, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our 

half termly achievers. 

 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Freddie Yellow Beckett Verde Olivia Azul Miley 

Red Lewis Blue Richard Amarillo  Lacey-Mae Morado Alexis 

Green Shekinah Orange Daisy Rosa Emelia Rojo Emily 
 

Design and Technology – Come dine with Edgewood!  

One strand of our Design and Technology curriculum is Cooking and 

Nutrition. Throughout primary school, all children are taught basic 

cooking skills, key vocabulary and have the opportunity to design, 

make and evaluate their products. On the first week back after half 

term, the children will be participating in a whole school cooking 

week. Each year group have been given a European country and a 

dish to make from that country. The children will have the opportunity to make this dish in small 

groups, whilst using our school kitchen and developing their skills. At the end of the week, all 

children have the opportunity to taste each-other’s cooking! In addition to this, Coombs have 

created a ‘Round the World Week’ menu to complement the countries we will be looking at! We 

are encouraging all children to try a new dish and have a school meal on the first week back. 

Please see menu below.  

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
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New school menu 

When we return after half term, we will be launching the new school menu as below.  Head over to 

www.ipayimpact.co.uk to order your child’s meals.  If you do not pay for your child’s meals, then you 

will be able to order for the full term. 

 

Please note: the last day to order for when we return is SUNDAY 5TH NOVEMBER.  Due to the menu, 

we cannot guarantee that any order not placed before this deadline can be fulfilled.   

 

 

  

http://www.ipayimpact.co.uk/


Scholastic Book Fair  

Our new Scholastic Book Club is up and running!  

To browse the latest books and order online click on the link below. 

Not only are these great stocking fillers but for every £1 you spend on this month’s Book 

Club, our school will earn 20p in Scholastic Rewards. 

Please place your orders by 10th November 2023 

Go to https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/edgewood-primary/digital-book-club 

 

 

School Photographs  

School photos are now live. 

If you have pre-registered you should now have an email with your unique access 

link.  

If not, please contact Carmel Jane Photography via the following 

link: https://www.carmeljane.co.uk/pre-registration-support/ 

  

Please quote registration code: JRNC3BU 

  

 All photographs will be sent straight to your home address with limited discounts available for the 

first 14 days. 

 

 

The Lime Trees  

We are very proud to share the Lime Trees’ recent 

Ofsted inspection report. 

https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/16/2653581 

I am sure you will join me in thanking Claire and all staff from The Lime Trees for their hard work in 

providing our children with such a great facility. 

  

https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/edgewood-primary/digital-book-club?_gl=1*4a1b8a*_ga*MTU3MjM5OTc1Ny4xNjk3NjMwMDM0*_ga_NB70H7NPT8*MTY5NzYzMDAzNC4xLjEuMTY5NzYzMDY0OC40NC4wLjA.
https://www.carmeljane.co.uk/pre-registration-support/
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/16/2653581


Harvest Festival 

 

On Wednesday and Thursday, the children in EYFS took part in their Harvest performance and did 

a fantastic job! They shared what they have learnt in class with parents and carers by singing 

Harvest songs, retold the story of Oliver's Vegetables and recited poems together. Thank you 

again for all of your generous donations for Under One Roof this year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 

We will be taking part in this again this year. 

As you can see, we will have traditional poppies as well as other items to purchase.  

These will be available from Reception after half term.  



 

 

  



Diary dates 

 

November 2023 

Odd socks day - Monday 13th November  

Open evening for prospective parents- Tuesday 14th 

November  

Year 3&4 trip to Creswell Crags- Monday 20th November   

  

December 2023  

Book fair- Wednesday 6th- Friday 8th Dec  

KS1 Nativity- Monday 11th Dec 4:30pm & Tuesday 12th 

Dec 10:00am   

EYFS Christmas Performance- Wednesday 13th Dec 10:30am & Thursday 14th Dec 2:30pm   

  

March 2024 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day  

Friday 17th March – Comic Relief  

  

May 2024 

Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th May – KS2 SATs  

  

June 2024 

Week commencing 10th June – phonics screening check week all Year 1 and some Y2  

 

  



 
  



 

 

  



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 


